
 
 

 

To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: MSSPNH1500X Microswitch Update   
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0113 
 
Date: 08/18/2020 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that there has been some changes on 
MSSPNH1500X Microswitch product, related to Marking and Spring. 
 

Old Version New Version Marking Change 

 
  

Change in the marking. Old Version 
has engraving on the plastic base. 
New version has black print on the 
cover. It contains more information 
then old version on the marking.  

 

Old Version New Version Spring Change  

 

Technical Specifications and 
functionality are not changed with 
new version of microswitch 

 
 



Going forward / Timeframe 
  
The effective date of this change was on October 2019. 
  
There is no change to performance of microswitch. 
 
I will appreciate if you could also send this e-mail to anyone else whom I could have un-intentionally missed out.  
Thank you for your continued business. If you have any questions, or need additional information please contact our 
Littelfuse representative. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
 
 




